
April 18, 2012 Annual Meeting 

Annual Meeting of the Garfield Town Board  
Wednesday, April 18, 2012 
Immediately following Plan Commission Meeting  
Garfield Town Hall  
 
Chairman Steve Dickinsen called the board meeting to order at 8:35 p.m., 
full board present and meeting notice verified. Present in addition to the 
town board members were Don Brasda, and Alice Glavin. 
 
No business was conducted during the annual meeting.  
 
Motion to adjourn made by Alice Glavin, seconded by Don Brasda, and 
carried. Motion carried; meeting adjourned. 
 
Ardy Robertson, Clerk 
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